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SCHOOL BOARD WORKSHOP (Tuesday, June 27, 2023)
Generated by Sarah Wilcox on Tuesday, June 27, 2023

Members present
Kelly Barrera, Patrick Canan, Bev Slough, Anthony Coleman, Jennifer Collins

Meeting called to order at 9 AM
A. Meeting Opening
1. Call to Order by School Board Chair
2. Roll Call by Superintendent of Schools
3. Pledge of Allegiance led by Mr. Coleman
B. Opening Comments by the School Board and Superintendent
Jennifer Collins stated she was looking forward to the agenda.

Tony Coleman shared his appreciation for the facilities and student programs
running throughout summer.

Bev Slough attended yesterday's job fair and was encouraged by the amount of
hires and was appreciative for the hard work that was put in by staff.

Kelly Barrera spoke about the business of summer. She shared her appreciation
for the 4-day workweeks.

Tim Forson shared his appreciation for the board endorsing the 4-day workweeks.

He was encouraged to see new hires from the job fair, yesterday and stated that

the event was a success. Mr. Forson reminded everyone that the July 4th workshop
was cancelled. He announced that the July 20th special school board meeting

will now be held on July 24th at 4 p.m. Mr. Forson asked the board if the August 1st
workshop could be moved to 4 p.m. because of the time certain special board meeting,
public hearing-adoption of tentative budget & millage rates, at 5:30 p.m. The board
members agreed.

C. Workshop Topics

1. Sales Tax/Additional Millage Presentation presented by Michael Degutis, chief of
staff; and Nicole Cubbedge, executive director for planning and government
relations

2. Mental Health Assistance Allocation Update presented by Kyle Dresback, associate
superintendent for student support services

3. CSA and Finals Recommendations presented by Dawn Sapp, associate superintendent
for curriculum and instruction; and Kim Wuellner, coordinator for K-12 mathematics

D. Public Comment
There were no public comments.

E. Closing Comments by the School Board and Superintendent
Tony Coleman shared his appreciation for the presentations.
Patrick Canan thanked the staff for their presentations.

Jennifer Collins shared her appreciation for the presentations.
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Bev Slough shared her appreciation for the preparation and presentations.
Kelly Barrera shared her appreciation for the comprehensive information shared.
Tim Forson shared his appreciation for today's presentations.

F. Adjournment at 12:09 p.m.
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